
To Whom It May Concern, 

                                                      I have worked in the industry for over 20 years. 

I have not received long service leave due to short term contracts, burn out and needing to 
change my jobs. 

The minimum time I have spent in a Job is 4 years. 

 

This needs to be a policy for NSW, for the hard working frontline workers, within this kind of work 
we really need 6 weeks holidays per year. 

 

Thanks  

Stacey 


